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June 2, 2011 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Dianne GarciaStevens, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY JUNE 14 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 LA MERCED INTERMEDIATE LIBRARY 
 
1. Lorraine Richards (MHS) will conduct the Revenue and Expense Open 

Hearing. Question regarding the district budget and finances are appropriate 
and will be taken back to the committee. 

2. Treasurer Ryan Rice (SHS) will deliver the 2010-2011 MTA budget update. 
In addition, Ryan will present the 2011-2012 budget for adoption. The pro-
posed budget was printed and distributed at the May meeting. It is available 
at montebelloteachers.org. The budget will not be printed again for the June 
Council meeting. 

3. The CTA State Council of Education will meet June 3-5. The State Council 
delegates will share the developments from the meetings. 

4. Nominations are open for Secretary and High School Director. Each is a 
one-year term which is open due to the fact that the current officer vacated 
the seat. Gilbert Gomez (MHS) was elected vice president and Guillermo 
Sandoval (MHS) was elected Treasurer. Nominations close Tuesday, 
June 14 at Council. Eligible members may be nominated in one of three 
ways: (1) complete the petition (available at montebelloteachers.org), (2) 
nomination on the floor of Council, or (3) via the Nominating Committee. The 
Nominating Committee can be contacted through the MTA office. The mem-
bers of the Nominating Committee are Andrew McDiarmid, Linda Camacho, 
and Rebecca Alcaraz.  

5. A student from Eastmont Intermediate was selected as a recipient of the 
CTA César E. Chávez Memorial Education Award. His teacher, Silvia Lig-
gins was awarded $1,000. Vice President Julian De La Torre (EAI) will honor 
both teacher and student at Council. 

6. Are you perfect? President Dianne GarciaStevens will hold the Perfect At-
tendance Raffle. Ten members are eligible to win one of three $100 gift 
cards! The perfect attendance list is posted on Montebelloteachers.org. If 
you think you should be on the list and are not, call the MTA office no later 
than Friday, June 10. Members who attended five or more meetings will be 
eligible for a drawing for a $50 gift card. Must be present to win! 

7. We need the 2011-2012 Building Reps from your site! Please bring the in-
formation to Council, phone in the information, or email it to Montebel-
lo_Teachers@earthlink.net. 

8. We will install the 2011-2012 Executive Committee. Intermediate Director 
Ed Guzman (MOI), Treasurer Ryan Rice (SHS), and Support Staff Director 
Denise Quan (SHS) will be retiring from the Executive Committee. Presi-
dent Dianne GarciaStevens will be honored as her presidential term 
is completed.  


